PALM LAKE HOMEOWOWNERS

 


       BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

            ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING


JANUARY 18, 2020

President Ned Timmer convened an organizational meeting of the 2020 Palm Lake Board of Directors immediately following adjournment of the 2020 PLHOA annual meeting at 11:30 a.m.

Board members present: Ned Timmer, Marty Crosley, Fred Lenz, Mike Ketchum and Joe Sikora. 
Ned Timmer indicated a quorum was present.

Ned Timmer announced the two incumbent board members Marty Crosley and Mike Ketchum who were all duly elected for 2-year terms at the just concluded 2020 PLHOA had agreed to continue in their roles as Operations Chair, ARB Chair and Secretary respectively.  Regarding the position of Treasurer, Timmer announced that Joe Sikora, also elected at the annual meeting to a 2-year term, had agreed to assume those duties from the outgoing Treasurer Meredith Fitzgerald.  With a year left in his current term, Ned Timmer will carry over and continue in his role as the President. 

Discussion occurred on officially designating a February board meeting date and it was decided the meeting would be held on Monday Feb. 17, 2020 at the home of Ned Timmer.

The organizational meeting adjourned at 11:40 a.m.  
